
ROTARY CLUB OF RAYNE 

MINUTES 

JANUARY 9, 2020 

 

The meeting was called to order by President Steve Bandy with prayer and The Pledge of 

Allegiance. 

Cynthia Oliver shared that April is Rotary Safety Month.  Cynthia also stated that she is checking 

with principals of schools and also private daycares that will be opened to the idea of having a 

Josh the Otter program in either March or April. 

Cynthia Beslin made a motion to accept the minutes of December 19, 2019.  Ed Taylor 

seconded the motion and motion carried. 

Cynthia Beslin reviewed the progress of our Visioning we did a few years ago.  The membership 

discussed at length each category of goals for projects and fundraisers. 

Troy Kibodeaux made a motion to adjourn.  Jimmy Fontenot seconded the motion and motion 

carried. 

 

 

 

 


